From: Seraphia Gravelle <SeraphiaG@kootasca.org>
Sent: Tuesday, April 12,2022 1:12 PM

To: arts@cityoferandrapidsmn.com

Cc: Alice Maren <AliceM@kootasca.org>
Subject: Juneteenth

Good afternoon, The KOOTASCA Community Action Team along with other community partners are hosting the first annual Juneteenth Celebration in Grand Rapids
this year. | am writing today to inquire if the Arts and Culture Commission might have funds available to assist with bringing in a Black musician and DI for this event. If
you have further questions or need mora information about this event, please feel free to contact me via email or phone. | am also curious if there are still open seats
on this commission.

Thank you for your work in helping to make Grand Rapids a beautiful community.

Seraphia Gravelle

Community Equity & Anti-Racism Organizer

KOOTASCA Community Action | Building Community to End Poverty
201 NW 4" 5t - Suite 130, Grand Rapids, MN 55744

P: 218.999.0823 | seraphiag@kootasca.org
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